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Message From Our Trustee 
 
As we near the end of the school year, this is a good time to celebrate all your child has learned and 
achieved. I hope that you have seen evidence of their growth and learning throughout the year.  
 
Supporting the well-being and achievement of our students is a partnership with families and 
communities, and I want to thank you for all that you do to help strengthen our schools and support 
your child’s learning. We know that when you ask your child about their learning, help them make 
connections or participate in school events, our students and our schools benefit.  
 
I look forward to continuing to build relationships with families over the summer months and in the 
2019-2020 school year. As we go into the summer, there are many opportunities to continue supporting 
your child’s learning - whether helping to plan a family trip, visiting a local museum, reading a book or 
participating in one of the many exciting summer learning programs offered through the Board. I hope 
that whatever you have planned, you have a safe and enjoyable summer.  
 
I would also like to offer a special congratulations to the graduating class of 2019. We wish you all the 
very best as you move on to this next phase of your life. We look forward to welcoming back all of our 
new and returning families in the fall.  
 
A message from the Chair of the Board of Trustees is also available on the Board website at 
www.yrdsb.ca.  
 
C. Liang 
Trustee 
 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/Programs/summer/Pages/default.aspx
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